Good morning

Moorabool Shire Council wishes to express its opposition to the proposed large increases that Australia Post proposes to its prices for delivering small and large Ordinary/Stamped mail.

An increase of 42.9% is a significant financial burden that is just too great for the ratepayers of our shire.  Our budget is already tight and an increase, all at once, of this magnitude should not be allowed.

Regards
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